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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please accept my objection for the new stadium location in Kidlington. 

These are the following reasons why I’m strongly against it: 

 

Shutting down the main road which is used for emergency services is not going to work as it’s the 

main route for all surrounding villages to the JR hospital. All main routes are going to be heavily 

congested with traffic! The roads are already busy since the new train station opened and when any 

large events are being held at Blenheim the roads are grid locked. 

 

It will bring anti social behaviour to the village, crowds will walk through the village back & from the 

pubs before & after the games. Rival groups are known to cause trouble. Our Police forces will be 

patrolling and being called out to matches which takes them away from any crimes going on in the 

village. 

 

People in the Police have expressed concern with knowing about previous football incidents that go on 

around & during football games and do not want it on their doorstep. 

 

Parking - there is no doubt that people coming far & wide will park around the residential roads. The 

train station car park is full everyday and the village already has a problem with people parking along 

roads all day to commute to London. 

 

I’m happy for OUFC to build a new stadium but not Kidlington. There are so many other empty spaces 

in Oxfordshire away from any residential villages with access to a train station. 

 

> Kind Regards 
 


